
A REQUEST FOR DONATIONS

As the Friends of Nettleton Primary School we
endeavour to raise essential funds for the school in
fun and imaginative ways but we need your help. If
you are able to donate a prize, no matter how big
or small, to our upcoming Easter Bingo it will be

gratefully appreciated. These can be given to the
office at any time from now on and will help to

make the night a success.

Easter Bingo is in Nettleton Village Hall on Friday
2nd March. Doors open at 6.30pm ready for eyes
down at 7pm. All the family are welcome and we

look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you in advance for your support. 


